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ANTRIM, NH PLANNING BOARD

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Pursuant to RSA 675:3 and 675:7, Notice is hereby given that the Antrim Planning Board will hold a Public Hearing at its regular meeting beginning at 7:00 P.M. on Thursday, January 16, 2020 at the Antrim Town Hall on the following proposed amendment to the Zoning Ordinance:

To amend Article XIV-B, Personal Wireless Service Facilities by correcting certain provisions that are incompatible with technology, increasing the allowable tower height from 100 to 150 feet, adding definitions that make distinctions between different types of facilities, and making several other clarifying changes.
A full copy of the proposed amendment is posted on the Town’s website https://www.antrimnh.org/ and available at the Antrim Town Hall during regular business hours.
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